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Main Office Updates at SMB 
 

September 15, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Ms. McCready, one of our office administrators, is moving on to the Board Office 
beginning on Wednesday, September 16th.  Ms. Vogel, our office administrator who 
has been filling in for Ms. Jarus while she is on maternity leave, will take over Ms. 
McCready’s position. New to our main office will be Ms. T. Lackey who will now cover 
the remainder of Ms. Jarus’ maternity leave.  We will be sad to see Ms.McCready 
leave us, especially after the excellent job she has done in helping to get our school 
up and running during the pandemic.  We wish her all the best in her return to the 
board office.  We also welcome Ms. Lackey to our school community! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Ms. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-principal  
 
 


